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Donating money for the Nepal earthquake(Thailand) 

Isuzu Motors International Operations (Thailand) donated 34,000 THB through the Thailand Red Cross Society in 

support of victims of the earthquake in Nepal on 28th May. 

Isuzu Motors International Operations (Thailand) offers their deepest concerns to those affected and hopes for 

Nepal people earliest possible recovery. 

 


